
 
 Prepared by: 

(29 December 2017 – to date) 

 

SOUTH AFRICAN HUMAN RIGHTS COMMISSION ACT 40 OF 2013 
 

(Government Notice 37 in Government Gazette 37253 dated 22 January 2014. Commencement date: 

5 September 2014 [Proc. No. 63, Gazette No. 37977]) 

 

REPEAL OF COMPLAINTS HANDLING PROCEDURES ON 29 DECEMBER 2017 
 

Government Notice 1483 in Government Gazette 41362 dated 29 December 2017. Commencement date:  

29 December 2017. 

  

The South African Human Rights Commission (“the Commission”) hereby gives notice that with effect from 31 

December 2017, it shall repeal its Complaints Handling Procedures published on 27 January 2012 in Notice 

No. 55 of Government Gazette No. 34963.  

 

The Commission hereby gives further notice that in terms of section 15(7) of the South African Human Rights 

Commission Act, 40 of 2013, that the particulars of the procedures which shall be followed in conducting 

investigations shall be made known publically by placing same on its website at www.sahrc.org.za. These 

procedures shall be operational and come into effect as from 1 January 2018. 

 

This notice will come into operation upon publication in the Government Gazette. 

 

 


